
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

June 12, 2023

Harris County, Precinct 4
Attn: Mr. Luis Guajardo, AICP
Director of Planning & Development
1001 Preston, Suite 950
Houston, TX 77002

RE: Letter of Support for Harris County Precinct 4’s Call for Partnership Projects – Energy Corridor’s Park 
Row-N. Dairy Ashford Multi-Modal Connectivity Project

Dear Mr. Guajardo,

As a representative of Houston City Council, I am proud to support The Energy Corridor District’s (Dis-
trict) Park Row-N. Dairy Ashford Multi-Modal Connectivity Project that will be submitted to Harris 
County Precinct 4’s “Places 4 People Call for Partnership Projects.” The submitted project represents criti-
cal mobility improvements at intersections listed on the High Injury Network, as well as provides mobility 
infrastructure to access transit, schools, housing, trails, and places of employment.

The project represents a commitment by the District and Harris County Precinct 4, along with partners at 
the City of Houston and TXDOT to create connections to support local and regional multi-modal trans-
portation options, while creating a more friendly environment for vehicular traffic, pedestrians, and cyclists. 
Some of the project features include:

•	Continuous sidewalks and/or sidepaths from State Highway 6 and Park Row/N. Dairy Ashford to Me-
morial Drive and Diary Ashford improving safety, mobility, access, and a critical connection to access 
regional trails.

•	Improvements to six intersections, two of which are major intersection re-designs that would improve 
the safety of motorists, pedestrians, bicyclists, and transit riders in the area.

I support the District’s pursuit to implement this project to create safer roads for all users. As such, I appreci-
ate your consideration to fund this effort as part of the current call for partnership projects. 

Warm regards,

Sallie Alcorn


